
 

 

Dear Parents,   

 

 

 

Welcome to our first Wellbeing Newsletter of the new academic year. We  extend a particularly 
warm welcome to our new Reception parents and children. We  hope you have settled in well to 
our school community and we look forward to a long and happy association with St Joseph’s.  

This newsletter is sent out half termly. We aim to include signposting to various services availa-
ble externally as well as providing assistance in school with positive Mental Health and Wellbeing. 
Please do not hesitate to contact either your child’s Class Teacher or me if you have any worries.  

We celebrated World Mental Health Day in October which began with whole school assembly. 
The children wore an item of yellow and carried out various activities in classes linked to wellbe-

ing.  

 

Ms. Wilson and the Wellbeing Team 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

         



 

 

World Mental Health Day 

 



 

 

1CD 



 

 

Year 2  

For World Mental Health Day, Year 2 read 

the story ‘Sweep’ by Louise Greig.  It is the 

perfect story for helping children learn to 

recognise and deal with big emotions.   We 

talked about times when we have felt cross, 

and shared ways in which we can overcome 

this.  We thought about what would make 

us ‘look up’ (things that would make us 

smile).  We also talked about the phrase 

‘things are looking up’. 
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Year 4 



 

 

 

We continue to offer a range of services should you feel worried about 
your child and this includes: ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support), BCCS 
counselling, access to CAMHS (Children and Mental Health), through 
their Parent Virtual Drop-in Service. We also highlight free adult courses 
through the college which have specific and practical help in a range of 
areas 

A good opportunity for Dads to speak to HEST and CAMHS  about their 
children’s  emotional health and wellbeing.  

It would also be a good place to socialise with fellow Dads.  

If any Dads are interested in attending, please kindly ask them to let us 
know by emailing this address (MHSThav@nelft.nhs.uk).  

In-School Services 

mailto:MHSThav@nelft.nhs.uk


 

 

 

 


